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Notification 

It has come to the notice of the University that a serious incident has occurred on campus 

involving derogatory caste-based remarks in the library. The administration strongly condemns 

such act which violates JNU’s ethos of inclusion, equality and harmony in the campus. 

Taking cognizance of the gravity of the situation, the University has taken immediate action by 

declaring the two outsiders/ex-students found to be involved in this incident out of bound with 

immediate effect. 

All stakeholders are requested to remain vigilant and report any unauthorized activities 

immediately to the Security Branch (011-26742878, 011-26704742) to avoid recurrence of such 

activities. Strict action will be taken against those who are found to be indulged in such 

misconducts. 

The University reiterates its zero-tolerance policy towards any form of misconduct and urges 

everyone to uphold the values of inclusion and mutual respect. 

This notification is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

 

                     
  (Registrar) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circulation: 
 

1. All concerned 


